
Parish Staff: 

Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor 
Linette Hopwood, Secretary 

Email: stlawrenceswilm@yahoo.com 

Web Page:  swkrcatholics.org 

Anne Simms & Tiffany Staab CCD Directors 
 

Office Hours:  9-1 Monday –Friday     
St. Lawrence Rectory (815) 237-2230 

St. Lawrence Fax (815) 237-2201  

Maria Hakey, Bulletin (815) 237-8268 

 

Hall Rentals – Call the Office 
 

Mass Schedule: 

Sat. –    4:00pm 

Sun. – 10:00am 

Tues, Wed. & Thurs. – Mass at 7:30am 

 

Reconciliation: 

Saturday 3:30pm – 4:00pm. 

 

SACRAMENT of BAPTISM – Baptisms are 

celebrated during the 10:00 am Mass. Please 

call the Rectory to make arrangements. 

  

MARRIAGES -Diocesan policy require at least 

a six month preparation process.  Couples who 

are planning to marry should speak directly 

with the pastor before setting a date.  No wed-

dings are scheduled on Sundays. 

 

HOSPITALIZED PARISHIONERS – Due 

to a change in the privacy law, Father cannot go 

to the hospital and ask for a list of parishioners 

for him to visit.  As a patient, you must ask the 

hospital to notify the Rectory that you are re-

questing a visit.  For our homebound parish-

ioners, if you would like Father to visit, please 

call the Rectory and Father will be more than 

happy to come and visit you.  Thank you! 

 

Funeral Dinner Co-Chairs for November 

Debbie Wollgast  237-8900 
Denise Scheuber   237-2639 

ST. LAWRENCE CATHOLIC CHURCH 
South Wilmington, IL 

MASS INTENTIONS:    
11/24/18 Sat.    4:00pm+Mike Monferdini (David & Sherry Parks)  
          AND Parishioners 
11/25/18 Sun. 10:00am +LaVerne Naretto (Rodney & Sharon Ford) 
 
11/26/18  Mon. No Mass 
11/27/18  Tues. 7:30am Poor Souls in  Purgatory 
  Tues. Rosary following Mass  
11/28/18  Wed. 7:30am +Mary Maher (Peggy Francisco) 
11/29/18  Thurs. 7:30m +Tina Turner (Family) 
11/30/18   Fri.     No Mass 
12/01/18 Sat.    4:00pm+Denise Passini (Jenny Kilmer) 
12/02/18 Sun. 10:00am +Mike & Chris Christensen (Family) 
 

REMEMBER in PRAYER our deceased relatives and friends, the ill of 

our parish and community, nursing home residents, the homeless, 

hungry and unemployed, those living alone and our own special 

intentions we hold deep in our hearts.  Keep in prayer all men and 

women serving our country, the injured and those being held pris-

oners.  Let us not forget all men and women who gave up their lives 

so we may live in freedom and in peace!   

Weekly Income: 
Budget (Needed)   $  3200.00 
Sunday Collection   $  1904.00 
Children’s Envelopes          $          9.00 
CCHD   $     317.00 
Improvement  $     810.00 
 
Thank you for supporting our parish! 

Liturgical Schedule   Lector     E. Minister       Servers 
  
 11/24  Sat. 4pm      A. Wargo     P. Holohan      T. & J. Wilkey/C. Hampson 
 11/25  Sun. 10am   A. Simms    R. Hollmeyer    R. & M. Cacello 
 
 12/01  Sat. 4pm     C. Frobish    M. Schmidberger    N. & O. Siano 
 12/02  Sun. 10am  T. Peterson   P. Holohan         A. Meredith/A. & L. Staab 

 Holy Father’s Intention for the month of November:   
General Intention:    In the Service of Peace.  That the language of love 
and dialogue may always prevail over the language of conflict.    

If you would like a Mass Intention said please contact the Rectory.  
Suggested donation is $10. 

FROM AROUND THE PARISH News & Upcoming Events 

P.A.D.S. shelter  in Morr is runs October  till Apr il.  
St. Lawrence serves the third Monday of each month.  
Adult volunteers are required and needed.  If you are 
interested in volunteering please call Tom Perkins at  
815-823-4902. 

2019 Offering envelopes are available.  If you do not 
see a box with your name on it, please call the office 
and we will be happy to provide a box to you.  In order 
to receive a tax statement, you will need to use a box of 
envelopes. 

Welcome!  We welcome all new individuals, couples 
and families to St. Lawrence Parish.  If you haven’t 
already done so, please register with the rectory office.   
Registration forms can be found on the bulletin board 
or on our website swkrcatholics.org  Thank you! 

Special 6-Day Votive Candles-While we should al-
ways pray for those who have died before us, during 
the month of November we make a special devotion to 
pray for all our deceased loved ones.  It is a pious devo-
tion in the Church to light a candle in remembrance of 
our loved ones who have died.  This practice reminds 
us of the light of Christ that was given to us in our Bap-
tism.  In order to foster both of these devotions we are 
making available special 6-day votive candles that can 
be personalized and used in your home.  We are asking 
for a donation of $5.00 per candle.  Candles are availa-
ble at the back of the Church. 

Christmas Flowers-If you would like 
to make a donation towards our Christ-
mas Poinsettias, there is a Christmas 
Flower envelope in your envelope box.  
Please complete and put into the collec-
tion basket.  If you don’t have envelopes, please use a 
plain white envelope marked “Christmas Flowers” and 
include a list of whom the flowers are in memory or 
Honor of.  Make checks payable to St. Lawrence 
Church.  Thank you! 

The Prayer of Jabez is a daring prayer that God al-
ways answers.  It is br ief—only one sentence with four 
parts—and tucked away in the Bible.  It contains the key 
to a life of extraordinary favor with God.  This prayer 
can change what you expect from God and what you 
experience everyday by God’s power. “Lord, bless me 
indeed…” What blessing would you like? “Enlarge my 
territory…”  What more would you like to do or be?  
Come away for a Time of Prayer.  Let the silence and 
atmosphere of peace bring you to a deeper place within 
yourself. Treat Yourself to a Time of Prayer.  WHEN:  
Thursday, December 13, 2018, 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
One Heart One Soul Spirituality Center 2041 W. State 
Route 113, Kankakee, IL  60901 LOWER LEVEL Spon-
sored By:  Servants of the Holy Heart of Mary Pre-
senter: Sr. Loretta Finn, sscm Free Will Offering  To 
Register or For More Information: Call 815-935-0800 
or stop by.  Visit our website at www.sscm-usa.org for 
more information. Micro Pantry– has been up and running since the end 

of August. Thank you to everyone in our community 
for keeping it stocked and sharing a little for those in 
need.   The  pantry will continue to remain open 
through the winter, but because the weather is starting 
to get colder, please avoid leaving glass jars or cans.  
Dry goods would be the best for the winter, such as 
Mac and cheese, cereal, boxed meals, dry soups, any-
thing that will not freeze.  The Micro Pantry is located 
on the corner by our Church.  “Take what you need” 
and “Leave what you can”.  Free to those in need.   

Harvest Time 
Thank thee, Lord, for harvest yield 
Of russet grain from rolling field. 
Thank thee, Lord, for autumn day, 
For golden leaves along the way. 

Thank thee, Lord, for life and health; 
These gifts comprise my greatest wealth. 

These few things are but a part 
Of all the thanks that fill my heart. 

Support the 2018 Catholic Ministries Annual Appeal 
this #GivingTuesday!  The Diocese of Joliet is par tici-
pating in #GivingTuesday! If you have yet to donate to 
the 2018 Catholic Ministries Annual Appeal (CMAA), 
please mark your calendar for Tuesday, November 27.  
The 2018 CMAA goal of $8.2 million is within reach — 
but we need the help of everyone in the diocese. Every 
gift, no matter the size, is greatly appreciated and will 
help support 30 ministries that benefit every parish in the 
diocese, including ours.  Remember, 70 percent of any 
amount we raise over our parish goal is returned to us for 
our use. This is a great opportunity for our parish. Our 
parish has now raised $13,230 of our $9,700 for the 2018 
CMAA.  Thank you to everyone who has already 
pledged their gift to the 2018 CMAA, and for being a 
partner in caring to so many in our diocese.  For more 
information about the CMAA before #GivingTuesday, 
please follow @DOJCMAA on Facebook, Twitter and 
Instagram or visit jolietdioceseappeal.org. 
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